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8th November 2024 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
You and your child are invited to attend the Hampstead School Sixth Form Open Evening on 
Tuesday 26th November. The evening starts at 17:30 and will end by 19:30. 
 

The purpose of this event is to welcome you to Hampstead School Sixth Form and to 
provide information about post 16 qualifications and options, the KS5 course 
requirements and the Sixth Form application process. 
 
From 17:30 you will be able to visit Sixth Form subject stalls in the East Block and meet with 
Sixth Form teachers and students. There will be welcome talks at 17:30 and 18:30 introducing 
you to information about our Sixth Form, and you will also have the opportunity to have a tour 
of the school facilities. 
 
For those students seeking alternatives to A Level courses, we have invited our careers adviser, 
Ms. Evans, who you may wish to meet with to discuss college options, apprenticeship 
opportunities and work experience. 
 
Our Sixth Form is ever popular and courses fill up quickly. It was rated as ‘Good’ in our most 
recent Ofsted Inspection in April 2023 and received very positive feedback. Inspectors said 
‘Sixth Form students achieve particularly well.’ 
 
Our students gain places on highly competitive university courses, such as medicine and law, at 
some of the world’s leading universities and progress to impressive apprenticeship placements 
in areas such as accountancy and engineering. 

 

We strongly recommend that you attend this Sixth Form Open Evening to ensure that 
your child is prepared for making the next step after their GCSEs. It will be a wonderful evening 
where your child will be able to encounter the wealth of experiences that the Hampstead 
School Sixth Form has to offer. 
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Please let us know that you are able to attend this event by responding to the Eventbrite 
invitation on the school website: https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/sixth-form-open-evening-
tickets-1043565782347?aff=oddtdtcreator 
 
Booking through Eventbrite is preferable but not necessary, so if for any reason you are unable 
to reserve a place on Eventbrite, please do just turn up! 
 
 

We look forward to seeing you there, 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

Miss E. Villegas 
 

Director of Sixth Form 
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